NAMI Gainesville Annual Membership Meeting
United Church of Gainesville, January 9, 2017, 7:00 pm

Attendees: Judy Broward, Terrie Mullin, Joan  Stevens, Jacob DeVries, Zune Huynh,
Jim Reiser, Pam Shamel, Robert Hutchinson, Kathy Anderson

	To pic
	Notes

	1. Call to Order
	Outgoing President Terrie Mullin called the meeting to order.

	2. Approval of 2016 Annual
Meeting Minutes
	Jim Reiser moved to approve minutes, Joan Stevens seconded.
Minutes Approved.

	3. 2016 Annual Report
	Terrie Mullin presented the 2016 Annual Report.  Copies were
provided at the meeting and will be posted on the website.

	4. Announcements
	Family-to-Family Class starts on 1/24/17, Peer-to-Peer class begins 2/13/17, Ending the Silence program set for 2/6/17, Stepping Up re-scheduled for 3/14/ & 3/15/17.

	5. Advocacy Coalition 50 (C50)
	Jim Reiser and Zune Hunyh spoke as representatives of C50
(formerly C49). Group will be going to Tallahassee on 4/6/17.

	6. Report from Nominating
Committee/Election of Officers for
2017
	Pam Shamel introduced Slate of Officers for 2017:  Judy Broward (President), Zune Huynh (Vice-President), Robert Hutchinson (Treasurer), Kathy Anderson (Secretary)

	7. New Business
	There was no new business.  New President Judy Broward and board member Robert Hutchinson thanked Terrie for her three years of dedicated service as president.  Meeting was adjourned at
7:30. Program “Navigating the Criminal Justice System” followed.


